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Together Everyone Achieves More 

CURWEN WEEKLY 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Welcome back to the new academic year! We hope that you had a wonderful and relaxing summer and that your child has enjoyed 
the start back to the new school year. It has been lovely seeing all of the children settled in and working hard, and particularly to see 
our new Reception children getting used to the environment and staff. 
 

Please remember that we have all of our Welcome Meetings coming up. This is a chance for us to go through some key information as 
well as for all parents/carers to find out about the RSE for their child's year group. We hope to see you there so that we can all work 
together as a team to support your child this year. 
 

We have been reminding the children this week about correct uniform, including school jumpers (and not branded hoodies) and not 
wearing jewellery for school. Please remember our uniform policy is available on the website - https://www.curwen.newham.sch.uk/
page/?title=Uniform&pid=19  

Please speak to us if you need any support with uniform and we will do our best. 
 

Parents and carers are invited to attend Plaistow's next local police panel meeting. This will take place at Plaistow Library on Thursday 
14th of September at 6.30pm. This is an opportunity for local participation and for residents to highlight any concerns they have 
regarding crime within the local community. 
 

 

We hope you have a lovely weekend and see you on Monday. Enjoy the sunshine while it lasts! 

 

Mr Harris and Mrs Mansfield  

       Jeans for Genes Day  
On Friday 15th September all children and staff are encouraged to wear a pair of jeans or anything made 
from denim for a donation of 50p at the gates or via School Money. Jeans for Genes Day is an annual 
fundraising campaign for Genetic Disorders UK, the national charity that supports individuals and families 
affected by a genetic disorder. Monies raised on Jeans for 
Genes Day fund the work of the charity and provide grants to 
organisations for projects that aim to transform the lives of 
children with genetic disorders. It would be great to see 
everyone from the Curwen TEAM coming together once again 
to support this cause.  

https://www.curwen.newham.sch.uk/page/?title=Uniform&pid=19
https://www.curwen.newham.sch.uk/page/?title=Uniform&pid=19


  As high temperatures 
continue, please remember to 
apply sunscreen before school 
and provide a hat and a water 
bottle.  

 Put your child’s name on their 
extra clothing, so 
that it can easily be 
recovered in the 
case of it being lost. 

We would like to thank all parents that have downloaded 
the app and are reading our communications. We would 

like to remind all parents that it’s absolutely VITAL to have 
the app installed and keep an eye out on the information 

coming through. We as a school are trying our best to keep 
you informed at all times and provide you with the best 
guidelines and opportunities to ensure the children are 

safe and getting the most out of their learning. If you have 
not already done so, please install the app on your phone. 
If you require any help, please contact the school office.  

We know how hard every parent works and understand 
that sometimes it may be complicated to drop off and pick 
up the children considering your working schedule. We are 
here to support you and would like to remind you all of the 

childcare services that we provide.  

Breakfast Club runs between 7:45AM—8:30AM Monday to 
Friday  at a charge of £1.00 per session. The children are 
provided with breakfast and various activities for a great 

start to the day. Please note that you can drop your child off 
without pre-booking or paying on the day; the bill is 

automatically sent at the end of the week via SchoolMoney. 

6 O’clock Club  runs between 3:30PM—6:00PM Monday to 
Friday at a charge of £12 per session. The children are 

provided with a snack and various fun activities, as well as 
help with their homework. Please note, this is an invite only 

club, therefore, before attending, a contract needs to 
collected and signed  from the main office. Bookings need 

to be made the Friday  prior to the week you wish your 
child to attend, via SchoolMoney. 

Please feel free to contact the school office via StudyBugs if 
you require further information.  

Assembly Next Week 

Theme of the Week Word of the Week 

Jeans for Genes   Resilience  

Contact Details 

 If you have changed any of your contact 
details you must inform the office as soon as 

possible so your child’s details can be 
updated. Please note that it is vital for us to 
have your child’s/your details in case of any 

emergencies.  

 

 The Southbank for year 6 on 
13th September  




